
COLORADO COMMERCLAL 

COMPANIES 


May 1, 2013 

Ms. Mary Jo White 
Chairperson for the Securities and Exchange Commission 
SEC Headquarters 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 2549 

RE: Disclosure Rules for Corporate Contributions to Political Campaigns 

Dear Ms. White : 

Congratulations on your appointment as Chair of the Securities and Exchange Commission. I am hopeful 
that a woman with your background, experience and team can make a significant impact on the 
reporting requirements that assist investors to make informed decisions about where to place their 
capital. 

I have never written a letter to a public official, but after the presidential campaign of 2012, I resolved to 
make an effort to reach out to leaders in key positions. I am a small business owner in Colorado. I make 
political contributions and those contributions are tracked and disclosed to the public via the internet. 

If corporations wish to protect their ability to contribute to political campaigns, I feel it is reasonable for 
the investing public to receive full disclosure of those contributions (whether they be direct to a 
candidate, through the use of a PAC or a Super PAC) within the annual reports for those entities. 

Investors have a right to understand how their publically held company invests its capital. 

Thank you for your service and good luck . 

Natasha Felten 
President 
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